
The University of Maryland Upper Chesapeake Health is o�ering vaccination clinics at all HCPS high schools 
between May 10-18, 2021. The clinics are optional and will be available for students 16 and older. A 

parent/guardian consent form must be completed and returned to the school nurse by Friday, May 7, 2021. 
The vaccination clinic will provide the Pfizer vaccine to students who wish to participate. 

Questions about the vaccination clinics may be directed to Health Link at 1-800-515-0044.

*Students aged 16 and older are eligible for the COVID-19 vaccine with parent/guardian consent.
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